
View this email in your browser

In this time of thanks, we extend our sincere gratitude to each partner & supporter working alongside us.

Read Charlotte is a community-wide initiative and it has never been more important to band together.

YOU help make this work possible. YOU are changing lives for thousands of children & families in our

community. Despite all of this year’s challenges, we won’t stop in our mission to get 80% of third graders

in Charlotte-Mecklenburg reading proficiently.
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Our sincere thanks to you!
Read Charlotte [elise@readcharlotte.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 7:29 AM

To: Steve Johnston
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